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“Every child deserves to be the best they can be” 
 
 

28th March 2022  

Dear Parents / Carers, 
 

We are pleased to inform you that we shall be starting our Summer Term after school clubs WC 
2nd May 2022. Clubs will run for a ten-week period, ending WC 11th July 2022. 
 
We would like to thank you for your support and advice during last term regarding the clubs that you 
would like the school to offer. We are offering the following clubs as enrichment opportunities for the 
children in Nursery, Reception, Year 1 and Year 2.  
Clubs begin at the end of the school day and end at 3.55pm.  
Please ensure your child is collected promptly at 3.55pm. 
 

Day Club Staff Year groups Payment 
Monday Puzzle/Board games Mrs Blood Y1 & Y2 £15 
Tuesday Tennis/Netwall Port Vale Foundation Y1 & Y2 £20 
Tuesday Forest School Mrs Twyford and Mrs O’Malley YN & YR £15 
Thursday Cricket Club J & G Meakins Cricket Association YR, Y1 & Y2 FREE 
Thursday Cooking Clubs Mrs Kennedy & Mrs Phillips YN & YR £15 
Thursday Athletics Club Miss Clewlow & Mrs Lewis Y1 & Y2 £15 

 

If your child would like to take part in any of these clubs, please login to Parent Pay to register your 

interest ASAP. Places will be allocated on a first-come first-serve basis. Completion of payment via 

Parent Pay confirms your child’s place within the club. 

 

Please note –in line with our behaviour policy, the offer of a place for your child may be withdrawn at 

any time. Withdrawal may be triggered by behaviour, poor attendance or poor punctuality. Should this 

occur, you will be notified by your child’s class teacher. 
 

Yours faithfully 
 
 
Miss S Clewlow 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
PLEASE UPDATE THE ACADEMY OFFICE IF YOUR CONTACT DETAILS CHANGE



 


